



Miss Pauline D. Wyman, McGlynn Cottage, Arlington, New York.

(Vassar)

DONALD WYMAN 566 MAIN BUILDING STATE COLLEGE, PENNSYLVANIA

DONALD WYMAN 566 MAIN BULLDING 304 W Fairmount Ave. STATE COLLEGE, PENNSYLVANIA

Dear Pauline,

This little love note is just in order to let you know my correct address and to give my fondest regards to Cornelia. Also, if there are any serious questions which may arise in your mind as to how and why to conduct yourself when in college, just drop a line to a man who has been in college two years and knows all about it.

I'm terrible worried about Cornelia. Is she a blonde freshman or a brunette senior? Does she snore and brush her teeth twice a day, or does she study all the time, not even stopping to curp her bobbed hair? Are her eyes brown or green and does she favor Zane Grey or the Atlantic Monthly? These questions are of much importance, and it would be enlightening a darkened soul if you could put me straight on these serious matters. Is she knock-kneed?

Now that you are a college girl you must feel very big and important! However, mother and I are hoping that you will learn a lot and come home a really nice little girl. There is so much room for improvement, you know, that it will go a little hard at first, but later on you will appreciate the many little ways in which you are becoming nicer and more sociable. Do be good, dear, and don't do the many things that I would.

Football opened up here on Saturday, with a victory for our team of 47 to 3. The second team was put in part of the time and even the third team got a chance to play. Mother says she is coming up here on Oct. 25, one of the big days of the year. The game that day is with Syracuse, a college which beat us in football last year. You remember Gertrude Artelt? Well, her brother is playing end on the team this year and looks as if he would make out pretty well.

DONALD WYMAN 566 MAIN BUILDING STATE COLLEGE, PENNSYLVANIA

The other day Miss Lucy Brennaman was favored with a letter from me. I probably will never hear from her but just had to take the chance. It was a very dignified letter though, and I didn't even remind her of the last time we were together, which, you may remember, was up in their attic.

Don't forget to write to mother twice a week and also - its always good form to answer letters a few days after you

receive them.

With brotherly affection,
B. V. D.
(Signed____ H.R.H. P.D.Q.)

I'll bet that when you get this you will be homesick.